

TIMBERLANE REGIONAL SCHOOL BOARD

Dr. Brian Cochrane, Interim Superintendent

Dr. Kimberly Farah, Chair Kristin Savage, Vice Chair

NOTICE OF NONPUBLIC SESSION RESCHECULED

The Timberlane Reginal School Board will hold a nonpublic session on February 15, 2021 at 7:00pm for the purpose of continued deliberation on the matter of hiring a Superintendent of Schools for SAU106 (Timberlane's new SAU beginning July 1, 2021).

*THIS MEETING REPLACES THE MEETING THAT WAS SCHEDULED FOR FEBRUARY 11^{TH} .

This nonpublic session complies with the provisions of RSA 91-A:3, II (b) - the hiring of any person as a public employee. The Board intends to notify the public of any action to hire a candidate by way of press release.

Dr. Kimberly Farah, Chair Timberlane Regional School Board

February 11, 2021